
 
 
 
CAMRYN ROHRINGER   
 

I first became interested in noma a0er receiving a severely impac6ul lecture on the 
disease by Dr. Joel Rosenbloom in my first semester of den>stry. I couldn’t believe I’d never 
heard of noma, yet I knew this lack of knowledge was not uncommon. I was saddened by that 
fact, and so I spoke to Dr. Rosenbloom the first opportunity I could - and here, he told me about 
NAG. I knew I wanted to advocate somehow for the children who cannot advocate for 
themselves, so this felt like the perfect group to join. I instantly felt welcomed into the NAG 
community since we all share this common interest. Thank you to everyone in NAG for being so 
welcoming. 


